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After forming in 1965 the Fakenham & District Table Tennis League is celebrating its 50th Anniversary this year
and still going strong.

To mark this occasion they are holding a social evening with finger buffet and cash bar at the Gallows Sports

Centre, Fakenham on Saturday November 28th at 7.00pm.

Anyone who has played or been involved in the League over the past 50 years and anyone who is interested in
joining the League in the future is encouraged to join in the event.

If you have any memorabilia please bring it along.

Tickets £7.50 for details contact Andy Marsh on 01328 830178 or marsh652@btinternet.com
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